
 

PRA Seminar for Chief Executives of Non-Systemic UK Banks and 
Building Societies 
 
Martin Stewart, Director of Banks, Building Societies and Credit Unions hosted a seminar for 
the Chief Executives of non-systemic UK banks and building societies on 
Wednesday 6 December to provide feedback on trends identified from recent supervisory 
work, and highlight major prudential policy initiatives for 2018.  
 
Martin was joined by David Thorburn, Member of the Prudential Regulation Committee and 
former Chief Executive of Clydesdale Bank, who provided his unique perspective ‘from both 
sides’ on the changes to prudential regulation over the last five years. The seminar 
concluded with an open debate on the outlook for UK financial services and future regulatory 
developments. 
 
December 2017 
 
 


